
 

 
 

 

 
 
Ms. Peggy Van Mierlo-West 
Chief Administrative Officer 
Town of Kingsville 
2021 Division Road North 
Kingsville, ON N9Y 2Y9 
 
Re: Canada 150 Community Infrastructure Program Project Application 
#809576 - Renovation of Grovedale Arts and Culture Centre 

 
Dear Ms. Van Mierlo-West: 
 
I am pleased to inform you that the Federal Economic Development Agency 
for Southern Ontario (FedDev Ontario) has approved your application for 
project funding under the Canada 150 Community Infrastructure Program 
(CIP 150).    

 
Your CIP 150 project has been approved for a non-repayable contribution of 
up to $181,500, representing 27% of total eligible project costs for the above-
noted project.  
 
You will be contacted in the near future to complete the CIP 150 contribution 
agreement for your project. This agreement will outline the contracting details, 
claims information, and communication opportunities for your funded project.  
  
Also, if you have not already submitted one with your application, a resolution 
of your Council duly authorizing or endorsing your CIP 150 project must be 
provided along with the signed contribution agreement. Please ensure that 
the resolution demonstrates that it has been passed and references FedDev 
Ontario, the CIP 150 contribution agreement, the CIP 150 project title, and the 
approved CIP 150 funding amount. 
 
Should you have any immediate questions, please feel free to contact 
FedDev Ontario toll-free at 1-866-593-5505.  
 
The FedDev Ontario team is looking forward to working with you on your 
project.  
 
Regards, 
 
Frank Lofranco 
Vice President 
Business Innovation and Community Development 
Federal Economic Development Agency for Southern Ontario 


